
 

 

FSI/PSW 
14 March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 11 Computer Science 
 

This letter is to inform you that the Technology faculty have created a road map for Computer Science 
which outlines the specific topics students will revise over the next 6 weeks of lessons. Each topic has 
been carefully selected after analysing Year 11 Finals examination data. This has been shared in lesson 
and we hope you find it useful in terms of knowing how students are being prepared for their public 
examinations.  
 

 
 
To support learning further, we have managed to purchase revision guides at a reduced cost. These 
books are from CGP and it is an all-in-one guide covering all of the specification. The book can be used 
alongside the schedule above to supplement revision, practicing exam questions, and provides hints 
and tips students may find useful. These retail at £11.99 if purchased directly. If you would like to 
purchase a revision guide, a payment of just £3.00 will need to be made on ParentPay and once 
payment has been processed, students can collect these books from myself.    
 
I would like to thank you for all your support and if you had any questions regarding this matter, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 
Mr F. Satari (Head of Faculty: Technology & Computing) 
 


